
Red Rover’s Meeting   Tuesday, Sept. 22, 2020  7 PM  via Zoom 
 
 

• We are solvent.  Due to COVID-19, we haven't had much income this year, but we also 
haven't had many expenses.  We have filed our Form 990 with the IRS and our financial 
report to the AVA.  Thanks to Mimi for getting the financial report together 

 

• Our 2021 YREs have been submitted for sanctioning to the AVA.  Jeanne renewed 
Downingtown, Malvern, Phoenixville, Radnor, and West Chester.  Jeanne did not renew 
Hibernia, Hopewell Furnace, and Warwick.  They have had very little activity over the last 
two years.  We will consider them for future Traditional One-day Events. 

• Since the COVID-19 lockdown began, JC has  been working on several new walks: 

             Audubon/Mill Grove/Valley Forge Witness Tree, which is tentatively scheduled for March 
13th 
             Pottstown, which will be scheduled for Fall, 2021 
             Greenport, NY -- On-line Start Box YRE 
             Southold, NY -- On-line Start Box YRE 

• Group Walks (mask-wearing and socially distanced) -- please RSVP with your choice of 
walk 

             October 10 -- possibilities include Havre de Grace MD (my first choice), Mifflinburg PA, 
or a local walk 
             October 24 -- most likely a local walk 

• Other up-coming walks that might be of interest: 

             Saturday, October 3 – LBW Remembrance Walk – Lorimer Park, Huntingdon Valley 
             Saturday, October 24 – First State Webfooters – Sea Witch Festival, Rehoboth Beach 
(brochure attached) 
             Thursday, November 5 – LBW – Antietam Lake Park, Reading (Traveling Guided Walk) 
 
*Remember – you can search for Atlantic Region events via the Maryland Volkssport Association 
website 
 
Is anyone interested in doing an Opt Outside Walk on Black Friday this year?  Contact Jeanne 
 

Informative talk about Lyme Disease and its avoidance by Doug Fearn from Lyme Basics (new 
name for the same organization).. 
 


